
Leo, CARS is very close to your heart.
Can you tell us why?

CARS is close to my heart because I’ve
been attending for a long time. It has
been a forum for a very rich
interdisciplinary exchange. The
conference is between clinicians and
scientists. I enjoy the variety and the
interdisciplinarity. I have many
colleagues and friends. I am always
happy to see the new young students
coming along in their careers.

What do you see in this generation of
students that fascinates you in
particular?

I think on the one hand, this
generation has an easier time because
things are more accessible, but on the
other hand more variety. It’s harder to
make choices. When you go to a
restaurant, and you have 100 dishes,
it’s difficult to choose one of them.
Having too many choices is a problem
for the rich...

“Coming to a place like this, listening to lectures and talking to 
colleagues forces you to think a little more in depth about things”

Leo Joskowicz44
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